
May 8, 2024 

 

The Honorable Charles E. Schumer  

Majority Leader  

United States Senate  

Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

The Honorable Mitch McConnell  

Minority Leader  

United States Senate  

Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

The Honorable Mike Johnson  

Speaker of the House 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Hakeem Jeffries  

Minority Leader  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Members of the 118th Congress,  

 

Virginia Asian Chamber of Commerce writes today to encourage you to pass the Federal 

Aviation Administration (FAA) Reauthorization bill without delay.    

 

Our diverse Asian business membership represents cultural heritage from 37 Asian 

countries. These enterprises engage in regular business and familial travel to their home 

countries and global markets alike. Enacting the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) 

Reauthorization bill will significantly aid these businesses in effectively managing their current 

international operations and venturing into new markets.  

 

We appreciate the leadership shown by Senators Maria Cantwell and Ted Cruz and 

Representatives Sam Graves and Rick Larsen to work together to achieve a bipartisan, bicameral 

legislative package.   

 

The flying public cannot afford to wait. We urge you to pass the FAA Reauthorization bill 

now.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ms. My Lan Tran 

Executive Director,  

Virginia Asian Chamber of Commerce  

E: mylantran@aabac.org * T: 804 502 8081 * www.aabac.org  
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